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19th October 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Thank you to everyone who attended our International Evening yesterday and yet again the 
children were wonderful, performing their various acts with enthusiasm and enjoyment. 
 
My thanks to all parents and friends who waited until the end to watch all performances and 
support all pupils.  Unfortunately it was distracting when some parents took their children away 
before the end of the evening.   
 
Thank you to all the staff and Mr Reid, Mrs Douglas and Winston for also working with the 
children. It was a wonderful testimony to the importance of celebrating diversity in our community 
and world.   
 
CHILDREN’S BIRTHDAYS  
A notice went out to all parents regarding birthday goodie bags and treats asking you to kindly 
not bring in sweets or goodie bags to deliver to pupils on school premises.  The reason for this is 
that we have a number of children with allergies and being a healthy school we have asked you 
to please not bring sweets or other confectionery into school.   
 
Should you wish to treat your class for your child’s birthday you are more than welcome to send 
in some fruit or donate a book to the class for the class library.  I am sure you will agree that 
maintaining these rules is another important aspect of keeping children safe particularly in 
relation to allergies.   
 
Should you have any questions please do contact me. 
 
Thank you for your support 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Fernandes  
Headteacher  
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